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Research Analysis 

 

SB 1203 creates Courtney’s Law. The measure requires any health care facility, health care 

provider, or genetic counselor who renders prenatal care, postnatal care, or genetic counseling 

upon receipt of a positive test result for a chromosomal disorder, will provide the expectant or 

new parent with information provided by the State Department of Health for the specific 

disorder. The measure provides the requirements the State Department of Health must have 

available on its website. The measure also specifies that such information will, to the extent 

practicable, be culturally and linguistically appropriate for women receiving a positive prenatal 

diagnosis or for the family of a child receiving a postnatal diagnosis of a chromosomal disorder. 

 

Prepared By: Dan Brooks 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

From the State Department of Health: There will no significant impact on OSDH for SB 1203. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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